Important Steps, Inc.

Early Childhood Program
2447 Eastchester Rd, 2nd Fl., Bronx, NY 10469                       

718-882-2111

December 14, 2008
Holiday Newsletter!!!

Dear Parents and Caregivers:

In the spirit of this Holiday Season, on behalf of Important Steps, Inc., we would like to thank you for giving us an opportunity to participate in your child’s life by providing Early Intervention (“EI”) Services. We hope that we made some positive differences in your child and family’s life.

We are taking this opportunity to remind you that we are always available to assist you in any way we can by providing various home and community based EI services(birth to 3 years old) in the Bronx, Manhattan and Queens areas and CPSE (3-5 years old) evaluation and therapeutic services in all 5 boroughs of NY, such as:

Special Education Instructions, Speech Pathology, Occupational Therapy, Physical Therapy, and Play Therapy, Social Work Services, Family Training, Nutritionist Services, Counseling and etc. by bilingual therapists in various languages. For more information, please contact our Monitoring Department at the above number or visit our website at www.importantsteps.com.
In the New Year of 2009 our office hours will be from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday. During off business hours you can leave a message in case of an emergency and our Monitoring and Service Coordinators will get back to you shortly. The service provision will take place on a twelve-month basis including holidays, weekends and evenings to meet with your child and family needs and availability. However, your child’s service provisions are upon agreement on the schedule between you and the therapist providing services. The following are the holidays during which the Site of Important Steps, Inc. will be closed:

New Year’s Day (Jan. 1); President Day (Feb. 16); Good Friday (April 10); 
Memorial Day (May 25); Labor Day (Sept. 7); 
Yom Kippur (Sept. 28); Thanksgiving Day (Nov. 26); Christmas (Dec. 25).

Once again, Happy Holidays and all the best in the New Year!!!!!

Enclosed you will find a newsletter from the Fire Department, please review the important information stated in the newsletter. For your convenience, please find enclosed a 2009 calendar. Please use this calendar to avoid scheduling conflicts between the therapists servicing your child and to monitor the implementation of EI services as per the IFSP.
Please complete the attached Parental Survey and Emergency Contact/Alerts in order for Important Steps to improve the quality of our service.  Please mail them back to us in the enclosed stamped self-addressed envelope. 
